
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

       

 

 

 

January 24, 2022 

 

Honorable Andrew Joyce, Chairman 

Albany County Legislature 

112 State Street, Room 710 

Albany, New York 12207 

 

Dear Chairman Joyce: 

I write to respectfully request that the County Legislature approve the reappointment Steve Heider 

to the Albany County Airport Authority Board. The State of New York created the Albany County 

Airport Authority in 1993 and provided for the appointment of seven members. Three of these 

members are to be appointed by the County Executive.  

 

Board Member Heider was first appointed to the Airport Authority Board in December of 2017, 

and since then he has served admirably on behalf of county residents in this leadership role. 

Considering his term expired on December 31, 2021 and the importance of this authority to the 

effective management of the Albany Airport, I ask for your consideration on this matter. 

 

I have enclosed a bio and resume for review by the legislature. Please advise if there are any 

questions. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Daniel P. McCoy 

Albany County Executive 

 

cc:   Hon. Dennis A. Feeney, Majority Leader  

Hon. Frank A. Mauriello, Minority Leader 

Rebekah Kennedy, Majority Counsel 

Arnis Zilgme, Minority Counsel 
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